
Come  along to view the final draft version of YOUR Neighbourhood Plan and    

discuss its contents with  Parish Councillors.  It has been produced from YOUR  

feedback.  It will help to guide the development of Nether Alderley over the next 

10 years.   

 

Copies of the Plan will be on our  website: 

 www.netheralderleyparish.com from Saturday 11th March    

Friday 17th March 2pm-6pm &  

Saturday 18th March 10am-1pm 

  

Nether Alderley’s Neighbourhood Plan 


